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Chartered December 1, 1985, at St. James Catholic Church, Mason, Michigan 
 

March 2025 
  

March 5, Ash Wednesday  

 March 6, 13, 20, 27, Fish Fry Setup, 5:00 

March 7, 14, 21, 28, Fish Fry, 4:30-7:00 

March 30, Officers’ Meeting at 4:30, Rosary at 5:30 

March 30, Membership Meeting 6:00 

May 10, 38th Annual Vocations Golf Outing, Williamston 
 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 9182 MEETING – February 23, 2025. 
 

 

 

Worthy Brother Knights. The Minutes of the 
Knights Meetings will no longer be published on 
the Knights website. Minutes are included in the 
copy of the Knight Times sent directly to you by 
email or United States Postal Service. If you did 
not receive a copy for some reason and need 
one, please contact the Knight Times Editor at 
knights9182@gmail.com. 
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From Guest Lecturer PGK Bruce Utter:  
Worthy Grand Knight, Brother Knights. Vivat Jesus! You may notice that I am not Paul Miller who 
recently took over the responsibility of Lecturer for our council. Paul and I ran into each other at 
the last 4th Degree meeting and he invited me to help him with this position. After thinking it 
over, I told him that we could work something out. So, I see us working as a tag team to keep the 
continuity of this position going at this time! 
 
On October 30th I fell at home, dislocated my shoulder and developed a hemorrhage on my knee. 
I spent 3 days at  Sparrow Hospital where they put the shoulder back in place and started treating 
the knee. From there I spent 30 days at an adult therapy center in Holt learning how to walk 
again. I couldn’t get out of bed without someone there to assist me. And anyone who has spent 
time in the hospital knows how a “call” button works. You press the button and someone might 
come in 15 minutes, 30 minutes or not at all. And if you’re having an emergency, that doesn’t 
always work very well. I had good days and bad days--started feeling sorry for myself. And 
sometimes wondered whether or not I would ever get to go back home again. I had a set of 
prayer beads with me that I used a lot and a prayer book. Eventually, either I, or God kicked me in 
the butt and reminded me that so many other people had much bigger problems than I. 
 
At 9182’s January meeting, I was again reminded of how lucky I have been, as during the good of 
the order, several of our Brother Knights asked for prayers for people who were having very 
severe medical issues. And the subject of prayer came up. Several Brothers mentioned how 
important prayers were for themselves and their loved ones. And as practical Catholic men our 
prayer life is taken for granted. So, I wish good health to all of our Knights and your families. 
 
Thank you for your attention. And I would encourage all my Brother Knights to search yourselves 
and see if God might be encouraging you to step forward and fill our Lecturer position in the 
future. Fr. McGivney, Pray for us. 

Our Deacons, Thank You 

 
 

 



 

"38th Annual Knights of Columbus Mason Council #9182 

Vocations Golf Outing in Support of Lansing Diocese 

Seminarians" 
When:  May 10, 2025 

 

Where:  Wheatfield Valley Golf Club/Course.  

 

Time:  8:00 a.m. Shotgun Start  

 

Cost: $85 per player (we will pair single players together) 

 

Includes: Golf, Prizes, Breakfast, Lunch-at-the-turn, Collectable T-Shirt and a chance at a 

$10,000 Hole-In-One. 

 

To Register forward Completed Applications to Event Treasurer Council 9182, 162 Locust 

Lane Mason, Michigan 48854 

 

Question please contact:  Steve Van Buren, (517) 230-4807 Email:  svanb4860@msn.com or 

masonknights.org.              

 

PLAYER  1 PHONE: E-MAIL      

Address:  _________________________________________________   

 

PLAYER 2 PHONE: E-MAIL      

Address:  _________________________________________________   

 

PLAYER 3 PHONE: E-MAIL      

Address:  _________________________________________________   

 

PLAYER 4 PHONE: E-MAIL     

Address:  _________________________________________________   

 

PAYMENT METHODS: CHECK (MADE OUT TO: K OF C Council 9182); 
CASH OR CREDIT CARD at the Event.   

 

 

$10,000.00 Hole-In-One Prize 
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Knight Times and Website Business Patrons: 
Robert Rodriguez-Pelizzari, Ted Shutes, Michael Retz, Matthew 

Roman, Ashton Bergeon, Kevin Vincent, Jerome E O'Shesky, Lawrence 
Prokop, Charles Heiler,  Christopher Lewis, Jeffrey Haueter, Thomas 

Bergeon,  Ralph DeVitto, David Kudzia, Paul Martin, William Sheridan, 
Michael Perez, Joseph Hyaduck, Joseph Strach, Eugene Murawski, 

Michael Broughman, Scott Russ, Patrick Morrison,  Timothy Zielinski, 
Michael  Dunivon, Phillip Wieferich, Timothy Dennany 

                THANK YOU TO ALL OUR LOYAL PARTRONS 

Newsletter and Website Patrons: 
Robert Rodriguez-Pelizzari, Ted Shutes, Michael Retz,  Matthew Roman, 
Ashton Bergeon, Douglas Kammann,  Kevin Vincent,  Jerome O'Shesky, 

Ronald Bates, Thomas Murawski, Lawrence Prokop, Charles Heiler, 
Christopher Lewis, Jeffrey Haueter, Paul Miller, Thomas Bergeon, David St 

Pierre, Ralph DeVitto, David Kudzia, Theodore Burch, Chris Knudstrup, Paul 
Martin, David Knauf, William Sheridan, Michael Perez, George Wygant, 
Matthew Wygant, Joseph Hyaduck, Joseph Strach, Eugene Murawski, 

Michael Broughman, Scott Russ, Patrick Morrison, Timothy Zielinski, Kevin 
O'Brien, Michael Dunivon, John Simpson, Donald Kill, Phillip Wieferich, 

Timothy Dennany. 
Council Officers 2024-25 

Grand Knight                Michael Domzalski  420-0773               

Chaplain                      Fr. Kusitino Cobona   676-9111 

Dep. Grand Knight                 Justin March  819-2262 

Chancellor                      PGK  Jeff Haueter   676-4102 

Advocate                          Steve Van Buren   230-4807 

Recorder                                  PGK Don Kill   676-2945 

Treasurer                   Michael Broughman  206-1160 

Warden                                 Phil Wieferich  256-0814 

Inside Guard                        Casey Vincent   204-2497    

Outside Guard                           Eric Norris   712-6561 

Outside Guard                     James Bachle   928-0677 

Trustee 3 Year           PGK Charles March   643-6632 

Trustee 2 Year              PGK  Larry Prokop  628-3026                  

Trustee 1 Year                       Matt Kuschel  927-7300 

Financial Secretary                   Ted Burch   833-0303 

Program Director                     Justin March  819-2262 

Membership Dir.          Michael Domzalski   420-0773               

Retenion Committee  PGK Charles March    643-6632 

Community Dir.                         Jim Powers   394-7414 

Faith Dir.                           PGK Jeff Haueter   599-4821 

Family Dir.                  PGK David St. Pierre   676-3436 

Life Dir.                         Stephen Van Buren   230-4807 

McGivney Dir.                   PGK Tom Shaver   604-1704   

Public Rel.          PGK FDD Gene Murawski   676-9229 

Health Service Dir.   PGK Dr. Larry Prokop  628-3026 

Insurance Promotion                   Ted Burch  833-0303    

Insurance Agent  Michael Wasielewski 269-213-4236  

District Deputy                 Michael Schaefer   242-4961 

Website, Knight Times Editor   Paul Miller   676-4033 

Lecturer                                PGK Paul Miller   676-4033 


